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Thank Mr. Chairman Proehl and Committee and thank you for hearing/reading my testimony.   
 
My name is Deborah Needleman and I am here to voice my support for HB2678, the Choose Life license plate 
because I believe in the sanctity of life and I believe life begins at conception.  My heart breaks at the thought 
of how many children have been killed through abortion.  Children are a blessing and we need to support 
efforts to provide children with safe and loving environments.  
  
 
Thank you Chairman Proehl and Committee for your time and consideration it was/is a honor to speak before 
you. I hope/pray that when you work this bill you would pass it out favorably from your committee. 
 
Thank you, 
Deborah Needleman 

 
 
 
 


